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EUGENE FRITZLER VP
FRITZLER RESOURCES INC
ATTN: EUGENE FRITZLER
P O BOX 114

FORT MORGAN CO 80701

Dear Mr. Fritzler,

FRITZLER RESOURCES INC is receiving this letter because, based on COGCC records,
the COGCC has reason to believe that in addition to the well on the Warning Letter,
more wells present one or more compliance issues as well. The wells listed below are
all included on the Warning Letter and must be compliant by the Corrective Action
date provided on that document.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding these compliance
issues, or if these wells were incorrectly identified.

001-05542  SIMPSON A 4

001-05544  SIMPSON 2

001-06602  LINNEBUR 1

001-06689  LINNEBUR 4

001-06879  CHRIS WAILES 1

001-07274 SIMPSON A 8

001-07359 SIMPSON A 9

001-07456  SIMPSON A 11

001-07472  SIMPSON A 12

.001-07560 SCHUG, HARLAND K 1
.001-07605 LUNDGREN 1

.001-08152  WAILES 2

.001-08258  WAILES 3

.001-08525 LINNEBUR 24-1

.001-09050 BADGER OIL 1

.123-08044 HOPKINS 32-19 (1-67) 1
.123-08076  HOPKINS 41C-19 2
.123-08513  CLIFFORD R HALLER 32-11 1
.123-08715  HALLER 42-11 2
.123-08768 B C HOPKINS 31-19 (1-67) 3
.123-08769 B C HOPKINS 42-19 (1-67) 4
.123-11143  LAW 1-17
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Sincerely,

P 303.894.2100 F 303.894.2109 www.colorado.gov/cogcc
Commissioners: Howard L. Boigon , Pam Eaton, Dan Gibbs, Brenda Haun, DVM, Mark Hopkins,
John Putnam, Liane Jollon, John Messner, Erin Overturf

Jared Polis, Governor | Dan Gibbs, Executive Director, DNR | Jeff Robbins, Director



Ted Dinku
Engineering Technician
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